
   Newsletter 
10th March 2022  

 
We enjoyed an excellent World Book Day last week, with lots of fabulous costumes. Thank you for 
your support– there are some pictures later in the newsletter. 
 
Our Year 1 children enjoyed a super visit to the UEA Sportspark on Monday for inter-schools cricket. 
They all behaved really well, and were good ambassadors of the school– as well as developing their 
catching and throwing skills. 
 
Next week, some of our Year 6 children will be attending the Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences 
Edith Cavell Building at the Norwich Research Park. Place to take part in a fabulous educational       
experience where they will be interviewing prospective student paediatric  nurses as an integral part 
of the recruitment process. The children have been coached to develop some questions to ask the 
candidates, and their feedback will help the university to hopefully select the best candidates. Good 
luck to Eloise, Riley, Sophie, Harriet, Erin, Annabel, Maya, Leo, Chloe, Matilda, & Edward 
 
Finally, next Friday is Red Nose day. Children are invited to attend in non-school uniform and           
donations to the charity should be made through the link below. Please do not bring money into 
school. https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

 
 
 
 
 

 Year 1 Cricket 
 
 

 

 

Friday, 
March 18th 

Year 2 
Shape 
Home-
work 



This week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Superhero Masks 
 

 
  Barn 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dot Art– Experimenting with 
Materials 

 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dance 

 
 Eagle 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Financial Education 
 

Next week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Numbers to 10 

 
Words with multiple        

digraphs 
 

Key features of a city 

 
Barn 

 

 
Features of Persuasive 

Language 
 

Equivalent Fractions 
 

Fractions of Amounts 
 

Aboriginal Dot Painting 
 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Bears Don’t Eat Egg       

Sandwiches 
 

Hygiene– UV experiment 
 

Florence Nightingale 
 

Weight & Mass 

 
Eagle 

 
 
 

 
Fractions Revision 

 
Darwin Biography 

 
Evolution– Processes 

 
Dance  

 



World Book Day  
 
 



 

World Book Day  



 

World Book 
Day  



 
 
 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Alex Pritchard 
Headteacher 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays this week  
 

Josh age 10 
Tabitha age 6 
Jacob age 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. These dates/times could be subject to change 
 

Fri 18th March - non uniform for Red Nose Day 
Tues 22nd March - Open tray afternoon 3:15 - 
4:15p.m 
Fri 25th March - RSPCA day 
Fri 25th March - Film Club - Frozen II (U) - pick up 
5:00 
29th March - 1st April Eagle Owls PGL Residential  

 
Easter Holidays 

4th April to 18th April 2022 
 

Staff Training Day - school Closed 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 
Thurs 21st April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Fri 22nd April - Year R Hearing and Vision tests 
Thurs 28th April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 5th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 

 
Summer holidays commence 

25th July 2022 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 94.80% 

 
Year 1 achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.23% 

 

A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who donated to the 
Ukraine appeal today. 

 










